
Dear Sir or Madam,  
I would like to Congratulate Ofcom once again on the New Licensing process.  
I am also pleased to see that Ofcom have extended the 5Mhz Experiment although it 
would have been beneficial if Intermediate Licence holders where also permitted to 
take part!!  
As Ofcom has stated that the 5Mhz experiment has been Under utilised by Advance 
(Full) Licence holders, And I can see No reason why an Intermediate licence holder 
can not take part in this Experiment as an Intermediate licence holder has to achieve 
a High level of Technical ability to gain the Licence and All the Practical work that is 
done throughout the Licence structure is Completed at the Intermediate level.  
I am sure that Many Intermediate Licence holders could contribute to the 5Mhz 
experiment making it much more successful and contributing their own personal 
expertise, but perhaps having an Nov for 5Mhz at a set period of time to satisfy the 
Primary users of the Band?  
Thank you once again for allowing me to respond to your consultation and for taking 
my views into account,  
Yours Sincerely,  
2EØKCK.  
 
 
 


